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Comments: I strongly oppose an increase in restrictions regarding recreational motorized used on the Chugach

Forest. An increase in inconsistent snow levels at lower elevations combine with the increase in technological

advance that snowmobile have made over the last several years which have resulted in much quieter, fuel

efficient, and lower emissions snowmobiles are all reasons that we need to maintain if not increase the riding

areas available. Snowmobile trails are also instrumental in search and rescue situations and granting immediate

access to the search area. I also strongly oppose the influence of comments from individuals who do not reside

in Alaska year round. 


